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Thursday 21st October 

On Thursday we woke up at 6 

a.m., then we got ready for the 

school and had breakfast – 

homemade bread with jam and 

hot milk. At 7 a.m. we went to 

school by bus. Other days we went 

to school by a car with parents. 

Even though it was autumn, it 

wasn´t cold outside at all. It was 

pleasantly warm. 

After coming to school at 8 o’clock, we were painting T-shirts with an art 

teacher. These T-shirts were printed with the word Erasmus and we could keep 

them in memory. 

After this, we were 

finishing our 

presentations of the 

countries in 

international groups. 

There were five teams of 

students and each of 

them had a topic, for 

example traditional 

food, monuments, the weather, the differences ... When the teams finished this 

work, we presented them in English and Spanish. This was a little bit of stress 

but it was cool. 

Now was the time for lunch. On this day we had a vegetable soup and rice with 

sauce. For a drink we had a water as usual. 

After the lunch we spend lot of time in the gym where sports games were prepared 

for us. Our team was tasked with meeting various challenges. For example, we 

had to make a pyramid out of us. We also jumped in the gym with jump rope. 

There was a lot of fun.  

Later we went home to change 

the clothes and prepare for the 

celebration dinner at school. 

Before dinner we were 

preparing decorations for the 

tables, which we then ate. 

There were a festive 
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tablecloths, candles and 

origami paper swans. 

Then we watched videos 

of schools made by 

students from other 

schools in their 

countries. Students took 

us virtually through their 

schools.  

The dinner finally begun. Everyone could take whatever they want. There was a 

lot of delicious food - vegetable salads, several types of meat, baked potatoes 

and other cooked food. 

After dinner we danced dances we learnt during the week. And after the 

dances came delicious deserts – 

several cakes, fruit smoothies and 

chocolate balls. Then we could go out. 

We danced outside again, we talked to 

friends and learned a new dance. 

For me this day was the best day od this 

week because there were lot of fun and 

lot of laughter.  

At the end of the day we got our 

certificates. You can see our team below with the school headmistress Melita 

Kordeš Demšar and Slovenian coordinator Pavlinka Korošec Kocmur. 
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